FEDERAL COMMUNICATIONS COMMISSION
445 TWELFTH STREET SW
WASHINGTON DC 20554

MEDIA BUREAU ENGINEER: CHARLES N. {NORM} MILLER
AUDIO DIVISION TELEPHONE: {202) 418-2767
APPLICATION STATUS: (202) 418-2730 FACSIMILE: {202} 418-1410
HOME PAGE: www.fcc.gov/mb/audio/ E-MAIL: charles. miller@fcc.gov

August 17, 2007

Marissa G. Repp, Esq.

Hogan & Hartson, LLP

Columbia Square

555 Thirteenth Street, NW

Washington, DC 20004-1109

Re: WDAE(AM), St. Petersburg, Florida

Facility Identification Number : 74198
Clear Channel Broadcasting Licenses, Inc.
Special Temporary Authorization

Dear Counsel:

This is in reference to the request filed October 6, 2006. on behalf of Clear Channel Broadcasting
Licenses, Inc. ("CCBL"). CCBL requests extension of the special temporary authority ("STA™
granted April 6, 2006, for operation of Station WDAE pursuant to Section 73.1615.

Our review indicates that Station WDAE has completed construction of modified facilities
authorized by Construction Permit BP-20050110ABG, that the station is operating pursuant to
Program Test Authority granted on July 13, 2007, and that License Application BL-
20070612ACM is pending. Thus, STA is no longer necessary.

Accordingly, the request for STA IS HEREBY DISMISSED.

Sincerely,

Charles N. Miller, Engineer
Audio Division
Media Bureau

cc: Clear Channel Broadcasting Licenses, Inc.



